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2nd Chance Week 
 

Second Chance Week is a national public awareness campaign to promote the use of specific 
recycled items under the motto “Reuse, Repair, Resale and Donate”.  
 
This year Stanislaus County, in partnership with the City of Modesto will be collecting new and gently 
used baby clothes.  All the items collected will be distributed through five local nonprofit agencies, 
Center for Human Services, Modesto Pregnancy Center, Salvation Army, Cal Safe and the Modesto 
Gospel Mission, who will give them to residents and families in need throughout our community.  
 
Please take the time to gather your donations and bring to any one of our many collection sites 
located in Stanislaus County and Modesto. Your contributions can truly make the difference and we 
look forward to providing much needed necessities for our babies and children. Look for donation bins 
at 1010 10th Street in downtown Modesto, City and County Libraries, the State Theater of Modesto 
and O’Brien’s Markets.   
 
For more information in Stanislaus County, please contact Environmental Resources at  
(209) 525-6700 or email Denise London at dlondon@envres.org or Janice McClendon at 
jmcclendon@envres.org. For more information in the City of Modesto, please contact the Solid 
Waste Division at (209) 577-5495 or email Vicki Rice at vrice@modestogov.com. 
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